
 

By email 11am  

5th November 2020 

Dear All, 

RE: Covid-19 update  

It was only a matter of time, I suppose, but sadly we have had a positive Covid-19 result with a member 
of the parent body. This means that the children (one in school, one already at home) are now in 
isolation and currently waiting for tests and results.  

Should the tests of both children come back negative we proceed as normal. This we hope for. Should 
a test come back positive for the younger day child (Year 3), sadly she and all in her bubble will need 
to be at home, self-isolating, for 14 days.     Should a positive test come back for the older boarding 
child (Year 8), all those in his bubble will need to begin a 14-day period of self-isolation, either at home 
or in our quarantine area in Dets.    

In both cases, the Beeston provision will switch over to remote learning from the day after a positive 
test is confirmed and the actions above taken. Should you have any questions please ensure emails 
are sent to covid@beestonhall.co.uk (from lunchtime today) rather than the usual addresses, so that 
we can be sure to tackle this most important development separately from day-to-day business.  

Once again, apologies for the disruption this may cause.  

Best wishes 

Fred  
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